
Aldridge South and Streetly LNP 
 
Purpose 
 
To consult Aldridge South and Streetly LNP on draft proposals for enhancement works 
to the Aldridge War Memorial.  
 
Background 
 
As part of the Walsall Strategic Corridors and Gateways Regeneration Initiative an 
Urban Design Framework has been prepared which sets out how the Strategic Road 
Corridors (A454 and A461) can  be enhanced.  
 
As part of the initiative a series of projects were proposed the first of which is the 
enhancement of the Aldridge War Memorial which is located along the A454 and is 
considered to be an important gateway into Aldridge and the Borough.  
 
Stonework, stone walls and pathways of the memorial site have suffered from wear 
and tear and are now in need of enhancement to bring them back to a high standard; 
and thus provide the site with the quality that this important gateway feature of the 
town and borough deserves.  
 
The project manager will work with Establishment and Streetpride to ensure that once 
completed, the war memorial can be maintained to ensure the standards are 
sustained.  
 
The enhancements will be funded by the Council’s Capital Programme 
 
 

Enhancements may involve: 

 

• Hard and soft landscaping 

• Enhancement of Street Furniture 

• Lighting of the monument 

 

 

A draft plan for the proposed enhancement works will be presented at the meeting for 
comments and discussions. 

 

 
Contact Details 
 
Cherry Shine – Principal Regeneration Officer – 652537 
 


